
 
 

Re: Year 9 and 10 Information Night 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

In Week 5 of this term, we will be holding an information night to discuss some important events and 

opportunities for students in Years 9 and 10. 

The two primary topics we will be covering are: 

1) Year 9 Tasmania Excursion 

This is the final session we will hold prior to the trip and is for all students attending. During the 

session, we will cover important information regarding final payments, medications, itinerary, packing, 

and more. If you have specific questions or concerns, there will be an opportunity to speak with staff 

at the conclusion of the formal presentation. 

2) Year 10 Work Experience Program 

At this session we will be explaining the process for planning and organising work experience and 

distributing information packs with all the required forms and checklists. There will also be an 

opportunity to ask questions and clarify any areas of concern.  

Due to the complexity of the above topics, at least one parent or carer per family is required to attend 

the session. 

Details of the meeting are as follows: 

Date: Tuesday 27 May 

Time: 7:00pm  

Location: Year 9 – TLA; Year 10 - MPC 

Please note: If siblings attend this meeting, they must remain with you during the session as no 

supervision will be provided. 

We look forward to seeing you then.  

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Geoffrey Xeros      Ms Catherine Clarke 

Head of Secondary School     Head of Academic Administration 
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